Newsletter

June 2025



Happy June! We are halfway through our 30 days wild, thank you for everyone that has been sending their photos through. We have enjoyed seeing your acts of kindness and your adventures. Please do remember to send these through if you have any photos to share.



We hope our families are enjoying the weather as much as we are. The children have enjoyed exploring the garden and the water play! Could we please remind you to bring your child/ren to nursery with suncream applied as this ensures we can spend as much time in the garden as possible in the morning. Can we also ask for parents to pack sun hats and cool clothing where possible.



Additionally we would like to add that Jelly Bears now have their own mobile phone. The phone number for this is 07544065938. This will be used on outing as well as if the phone lines go down. Please do save the number just in case!



As Jessie is expecting her second child in September and works term time only, her last day with us before maternity leave will be Thursday 17th July. We will keep you updated with the exciting baby news and wish Jessie, Tommy and George the best of luck of becoming a family of four. We are also excited to announce that have welcomed Rosie to our Jelly Bear family. Please join us in giving her a warm welcome to Jelly Bears. Rosie is level 3 qualified and has joined us as bank staff. She has had several years' experience of working in nurseries and is a mummy herself. You may see Rosie covering across all rooms, so please do say hello if you see her! She is looking forward to meeting you all.



We have now completed all school transitions for our school leavers which have all been sent home. Please can we remind you to return these as soon as possible if you haven't already as we need to get these sent off to their chosen school. Courtney and Wendy visited a primary school this week to speak to teachers from local schools about school readiness. Please see this helpful checklist that was shared with us by scanning the QR code or clicking the linking below. This checklist has been created to support children prepare for the transition to school as well as promote their independence and resilience.

Starting reception



We will also be holding a parents evening on **Wednesday 16th July**. This will be open for all parents excluding our school leavers as you have already received your child's transition to school. We will be sending out an email with time slots to book in due course.



Please note, school leavers of 2025 (that are all year round), you're the last day will be Friday 22nd August.



A polite reminder for our term time only children, term ends of **Monday 14**th of **July 2025**. If you are term time only, we hope you have a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming you back on **Monday 1**st **September 2025**. Children with retainer days, these will start from **Tuesday 15**th **July 2025** throughout the summer charged at our usual schedule of fees.

Dates for your diary:

- School leaver party Saturday 5th July 2025
- End of term Monday 14th July 2025
- Parents Evening Wednesday 16th July 2025
- School leavers (all year round) last day Friday 22nd August 2025
- Start of Term 1: Monday 1st September 2025